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Term 3 Week 10 (15/3/2024) 

 

 

We are very excited about Arts Week 

next week. This is the one week in the 

year when we collapse the curriculum 

for the week to focus predominantly on 

the Arts. The children will spend the 

majority of the week taking part in collaborative work. Our 

theme for this year is “Reach for the Stars” and we will be 

encouraging the children to think about what their 

aspirations are and how they will realise them. We will be 

contacting some ‘homegrown’ stars and inviting them to 

come and visit our school and the children will have the 

opportunity to focus on art, music, dance and creative 

writing during the week. During the week the children will 

work on individual pieces, class collaborations and whole 

school projects. Look out for the exciting launch video on 

Monday. You may recognise some of the stars! 

 

No homework! 

As it is Arts week, there will not be any formal 

homework set for the week. The children can 

continue to use their online subscriptions to 

keep up their basic skills. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Social Work Primary Care MDT and Carers Support 
Service are running a free wellbeing event for carers 
on 20.03.24 in Portavogie Community Centre. 
 

St. Patrick’s Day 
Sunday is St. Patrick’s Day. As this is a holiday 
for some, there will not be any school transport or 
school dinners provided on Monday. Don’t forget 
to bring your packed lunch! 

 
House Team Scores                Silver Trophy winner 
Sunshine: 363    
Earth:        315  
Fire:          311  
Water:       291                                        Daisy P6 
 
Congratulations to everyone who was awarded a house 

point this week. 

 

Shared Education 

While we are not formally meeting with our friends at St. 

Mary’s, we are still working together in partnership behind 

the scenes. The Parent support group from St. Mary’s 

have sent across this invitation for our families. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
18th March – St Patrick’s Day holiday.  School open as 
normal though there are no EA buses or school meals 
available.  Please send a packed lunch with your child. 
22nd March –School closes for the Easter holidays at 12 
noon. 
8th April – Summer term begins. 
9th April – proposed Orange class trip 
12th April – Spring Festival. 
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